NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF CUSTOMER MEETING

The FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION announces a CANCELLATION of a customer meeting. 
DATE AND TIME OF CANCELLED MEETING: Thursday, May 15, 2014, at 6:00 p.m.

PLACE:  Shangri-La By The Lake Clubhouse, 100 Shangri-La Blvd., Leesburg, FL 34788.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: DOCKET NO. 130194-WS – Application for staff assisted rate case in Lake County by Lakeside Waterworks, Inc.
The purpose of this customer meeting is to give customers and other interested persons an opportunity to offer comments regarding the quality of service the utility provides, the proposed rate increase, and to ask questions and comment on other issues. One or more of the Commissioners of the Florida Public Service Commission may attend and participate in this meeting.  
I:\FAR\130194ws.doc
